
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

11. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE – DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting that it nominate two representatives to attend the New 

Zealand Community Boards’ Conference being held in Dunedin during March 2005, and consider 
suitable projects to enter the Excellence Awards. 

 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That Phil Clearwater and Megan Woods attend the conference as the Board’s representatives, 

subject to checking their availability. 
 
 2. That staff investigate the appropriateness of entering one or more of the following projects in the 

Excellence Awards, taking into consideration available material and resources to allow the 
deadline to be met: 

 
 Youth Development Fund 
 SCAP 
 Rowley House 
 Process/consultation with community regarding South Christchurch Library 
 
 


